
Appendix 8 

 

 
From: Jose Manuel Rocha <manuelrocha01@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 22 October 2023 17:37 
To: Matthew Cobb <Matthew.Cobb@woking.gov.uk> 
Subject: Brazil Tropical - Premises License Application - Newspaper Copies  
 
Dear Mr Cobb 
 
My apologies for the delay in replying to your email  
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the Newspaper Notice 
 
Regarding the Sale Of Alcohol and Closing Hours, the applicant is happy to amend the 
application to Sale Of Alcohol  for 22:30 and Close at 23:00 Monday to Sunday  
 
Also, about the events at Atelier da Linguica, that you mention on your email, the PLH told 
me that day was a special day because of the Football Match ( Sud America Cup) that Brazil 
won. The costumers gather together because of the game and they made more noise, to 
celebrate.  But he gives his word this will  not happen again . Also, he confirms, there was no 
Sale of Alcohol  ( On Licence) after 20:00 pm  
 
I will send a copy of the Policies during shortly and Im preparing an email for the 
neighbours  
 
Kind Regards 
Manuel Rocha  
 
 
 
 
 
Objector # 2 :  “this makes no real difference and does not address my 

concerns at all.” 
 
Environmental Health:  “I confirm that the proposed changes do not adequately 

resolve concerns regarding the prevention of public nuisance” 
 
Woking CCTV unit:  “Revision of hours makes little difference. This area does not 

have an Operational Requirement (OR) for CCTV to monitor 
the location and would require additional cameras.” 

 


